

Department of Public Health

Mayor Dee Margo

City Council

District 1
Peter Svarzbein

District 2 Alexsandra Annello

District 3
Cassandra Hernandez

District 4
Dr. Sam Morgan

District 5
Isabel Salcido

District 6 Claudia Ordaz Perez

> District 7 Henry Rivera

District 8 Cissy Lizarraga

City Manager Tommy Gonzalez

MEMORANDA

To: Canutillo ISD students, faculty and families

From: Robert Resendes, MBA, MT(ASCP)

Date: August 15, 2019

RE: Tuberculosis investigation at Canutillo High School

In response to concerns about TB exposure risk at Canutillo High School, please be aware that there is no risk of further, potential TB exposure associated with the current investigation.

Robert Resendes – Public Health Director 5115 El Paso Drive | El Paso, Texas 79905 | (915) 212-0200